
David M. Christian 
Vice President 
Regulatory Affairs Florida 

December 5 ,  2005 

Mr. Tripp Coston 
Division of Competitive Markets and Enforcement 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

106 E. College Ave 
Tallahassee, Florida 32301 
Telephone 850-224-3963 
Fax 850-222-291 2 
david. christian@verizon, com 

Re: Focused Utility Pole & Vegetation Management Review 
November 2005 - February 2006 

Dear Mr. Coston: 
a3 (-' 

Attached are Verizon Florida Inc.'s (Verizon) supplemental responses to question nos. 8, 10, 
and I 2  in the above-referenced audit. Verizon considers revised attachments 7 and 8 to be 
proprietary and requests appropriate treatment thereof pursuant to Section 364.183(1), Florida 
Statutes and Rule 25-22.006(3) & (4). A sealed envelope containing the confidential documents 
is attached together with the Company's Notice of Intent. Verizon understands the information 
must be kept confidential until returned to the Company. 

These supplemental responses further demonstrate that Verizon's approach of integrating pole 
inspection and maintenance into the daily work activities of its employees has proven to be 
effective and successful. 

If you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 850-224-3963 or 
Frank App at 81 3-483-2521. 

,.- . Sincerelv. 

w 
David M. Christian CTR 

ECR Regulatory Affairs Florida 
v i c e  President 
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